
 

 

CITY OF BLACK DIAMOND 

BLACK DIAMOND PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF REMOTE PUBLIC HEARINGS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that four (4) virtual/telephonic Public Hearings will be held by 
the Black Diamond Planning Commission on September 7, 2021, at 6 p.m., which may 
be attended telephonically or online through the Zoom meeting application. The public 
is encouraged to participate by 1) calling 253-215-8782 and entering Meeting ID# 425 
415 7187, Password 941820 to listen to the proceedings telephonically; or 2) joining the 
meeting by Zoom link   
https://zoom.us/j/4254157187?pwd=RE9OV0VoU1RFc3psSHdjem9mMk9hdz09 

Meeting ID# 425 415 7187, Password PC. 
 
The Black Diamond Planning Commission will solicit comments regarding the following: 
 

1) Delete policy ED-4.5 from the Economic Development Chapter or move it to the 
Transportation Chapter. 

2) Conduct a feasibility study, including costs and scope of operations, on 
conducting an ecological inventory. 

3) Repeal city prohibitions on marijuana businesses and update land use chapter as 
needed to facilitate appropriate siting. 

4) Reconsideration of the 2019 FLUM including possible reversion to the 2009 
FLUM, and corresponding updates to the zoning code for consistency with the 
Comprehensive Plan and the FLUM, and to begin narrowing discrepancies with 
the PRSC’s VISION 2040 and 2050 (as applicable) and Regional Growth Strategy. 

 
If you wish to speak during any of the Public Hearings, you must provide your name, 
email address and which Public Hearing you will be speaking at to the Deputy City Clerk 
at cthornquist@blackdiamondwa.gov by 12 p.m. on Tuesday, September 7, 2021 so 
that the remote legislative public hearing protocols can be emailed to you prior to the 
start of the meeting.  Alternatively, written comments on these topics can be submitted 
to mdavis@blackdiamondwa.gov by 2:00 p.m. on September 7, 2021.  All documents 
related to these hearings will be available on the City’s website at 
www.blackdiamondwa.gov under “Public Notices” by 5 p.m. on August 31st. 
 
 
Dated this 18th day of August 2021 
Carina Thornquist 
Deputy City Clerk 
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